Reception/Year 1 Teacher  
MPS 1 - 6      £25041 - £36595
Required for September 2020 - Maternity Cover
North Park Primary School is a successful and friendly school.  We are seeking a temporary teacher to join our team to teach in a mixed Reception/Year 1 class (maternity cover) from September 2020 until 26th March 2021 (or until the day before the return of the substantive post holder).   

The successful candidate will: 

· Have experience of teaching in Reception and/or Year 1

· Demonstrate excellent classroom practice with high standards of teaching and learning to motivate, value and nurture all children. 

· Have very high expectations of all children, and be focused on standards and progress
· Have excellent behaviour and pastoral management skills

· Have a good understanding of the teaching of early phonics.
· Have a good understanding of the development needs of a range of pupils
· Be able to work well as part of a team and be willing to participate fully in all aspects of school life 
Our school can offer you:

· A thriving, well-resourced and attractive learning environment

· Friendly, enthusiastic children

· A dedicated, supportive and welcoming staff team

· Excellent opportunities for professional development and support
Visits to our school are encouraged and warmly welcomed by prior appointment with the Head Teacher, Mrs P Monk – please call the school to book into one of the pre-arranged slots.

This post is not open to job share. 

Where our roles are customer facing and you are required to speak to members of the public, the ability to converse at ease with customers and provide advice in accurate spoken English is essential for the post.  As a disability confident employer, we are committed to employing disabled people and people with health conditions making reasonable adjustments to support disabled applicants when required’
The Governing Body is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. All School Posts are subject to satisfactory Enhanced DBS Disclosure
Closing date:  Friday 3rd April (noon)
We anticipate shortlisting to take place on Monday 20th April and that interviews will take place on Friday 1st May 2020.
We look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application.
